Vacation in Sunday school.
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On May 27 there was a last lesson in Sunday school.

Summer will come soon, and it means that pupils will go on vacation. At our Sunday school it
also isn't an exception.

Director of Sunday school Andrey Markov and teacher Sergey Kowalski congratulated
graduates. This year there are three: Evgeny Osorgin, Maria Ovsyannikov and David Solovyev.

Maria and David came here when they were three years old and within twelve years studied
Bible truth. As it is good that our children can know God from early age.

In all groups there was a final lesson which ended with tea drinking.

May God bless our children and their teachers to have a good rest.
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